
Kure Beach Stormwater Oversight Committee 
         Minutes 

March 31, 2021 
 

Attendees: 

Becky Richardson, Jim Craig, Patsy O’Reilly, Jay Stewart, Connie Mearkle, Bill Bryan, Jimmy 

Mesimer, David Heglar  

Discussion: 

Discussed the two attachments from NC DEQ regarding the Town’s SW permit and plan 

submission.  Note that the 1/28/21 MEMO to Coastal Counties appears to make significant 

changes to what is expected from Kure Beach regarding SW permit monitoring.  The Town is 

working with the State to understand the requirements and to modify our program to comply. 

 

IN the short term – there are no changes to what we have been working on – building an 

auditable file on each of the permits within the town’s jurisdiction. 

 

As the requirements are more fully defined – they will be shared with this committee as well as 

the Town Council.  The town attorney is reviewing the requirements to recommend ordinance 

changes to meet them, and the town is reviewing the best way to staff and manage the program 

changes that are required in the State’s communication. 

 

Meetings with Patsy O’Reilly and Jay Stewart scheduled with Jimmy Mesimer and David Heglar 

on 4/5 at 4pm at Town Hall. 

 

Respectfully – 

David 

 

 


